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  óAiming Higher Togetherô 

The staff and governors hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Thank you for taking the time to help those in 
need.   

Your donations weighed in at 98.20kg which 
means 17 people will receive a food parcel.  

.Scary Workshop.  

Mrs Sutcliffe would like to say thank you to the             
children who brought their parents along to the           
scary workshop. Lots of fun was had making wicked   
witches hats, ghoulish ghosts and spooky spiders. We 

hope everyone   

enjoyed their 
ghostly lollipops 
and 
scary 
sweets! 

Year 6 Treat. 
Year 6 worked extremely hard last half term to 
complete their incentive cards. As a reward for 
completing the whole chart the children were 
treated to an afternoon of  bowling and the    

cinema. After a very 
competitive game, 

Analese came out on 
top with a staggering 

score of 102!  

Well Done  

everyone. 

 Please join us on Monday 5th November for 
our celebration assembly to see your child 
get their certificate. KS1 at 9:10am and KS2 

at 2:50pm. 

Class Proud Learner of the 

Week 

6T Alfie C 

6G Angel C 

5M Bryan R-O 

5B Kenzie L 

4P Michael K 

4E Christopher H 

3R Rayyan A 

3C Bradley V 

2S Millie-Grace G 

2H Jorja-Louise O 

1H Ebony P 

1B Cordell K 

RC Joseph J 

RS Logan F 

Nurture Lily R 

Class Key Stage Award 

KS1ï 2H Bobby-Lee W 

KS2 - 3R Blake T 



 

 
 

 

 

 

A very Happy Birthday to: 
Ernie-Joe E (Nursery); Tommy W (Reception); Abi-
gail B (Yr2); Joseph M (Yr3); Logan W (Yr4); Ashton 
L (Yr5); Blake C and Sandra M (Yr6); Mrs Easwood, 
Miss Keightley and Miss Blythe who all celebrated 

a  week! 

DATES EVENTS 

EVERY TUESDAY STAY AND PLAY 9-10:30 IN THE FAMILY 
LEARNING CENTRE 

EVERY FRIDAY  COFFEE MORNING 9-10 

EVERY MONDAY 
AND FRIDAY 

FOOTBALL DROP IN SESSIONS FOR ALL 
CHILDREN 

Children must have breakfast before attending 

6/11/18 YEAR 4 VISIT TO LEEDS MUSEUM 

9/11/18 YEAR 1 VISIT TO TROPICAL WORLD 

16/11/2018 CHILDREN IN NEED 

22/11/2018 PARENTS EVENING 3:20pm-8:00pm 

23/11/2018 STAFF TRAINING DAYðSCHOOL CLOSED 
TO PUPILS. 

29/11/2018 NURSERY AND RECEPTION                    
PERFOMANCES 9:30am AND 2:15pm 

30/11/2018 CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Straight after school in the hall.  

05/12/2018 KS1 CHRISTMAS PERFOMANCE  

9:30 am and 2:15 pm 

06/12/2018 CHRISTMAS WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 

1.15pm-3.15pm 

Absence line: If your child 
is going to be absent or 
late for school, please let 

us know by 9.10am 

Ring: 01274 678545 or                                        
07860775441          

(accepts texts) 

Year 1 had a very special visitor on Wednesday.  Guy 

Fawkes came to tell us all about The Gunpowder Plot.  

Guy Fawkes was a Catholic and the King did not like  

Catholics. We helped Guy Fawkes keep his secret about 

the plot through lots of role play activities.  We learnt to 

keep secrets, avoid soldiers, dig tunnels and row boats full 

of  gunpowder!  We 

have learnt so much 

about Guy Fawkes 

and have produced 

some fantastic writing. 

Dinner money queries, Tel: 01274 673056 

 

Weekly attendance 15/10/2018 to 19/10/2018 

 

Congratulations to: class 1H (98.7%) in KS1, and 5B(99.3%) in KS2 who had the highest attendance for  
the last week . Our total attendance for the last week was 95.2%.  

GOLDEN TICKETS 
Congratulations to Phoebe-Jade (1H), Ethan, Jorja and  
Lucas (2H), Eliza and Jacob (2S),  Alexis-Toni (3C), Daniel 
and Trysten (5B) and Brandon, Bryan, Caitlyn, and Scarlett 

(5M), who all received Golden Tickets this week! 

A golden ticket is given to children for exceptional work.  

Bonfire menu MONDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 
 

Beef burger in a bun with salad and chips. 
Quorn frankfurters in a bun with salad and 

chips. 
Cornish pie and mushy peas. 

Decorated buns 
or  

Chocolate cake. 
 


